
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 
 

Munitions Response Site Prioritization Protocol 
for Former Training Areas, Fort Belvoir, Virginia 

The U.S. Army Environmental Command (USAEC) has updated the 
Munitions Response Site Prioritization Protocol (MRSPP) at five former 
military training areas on Fort Belvoir, Virginia to assign the sites a 
relative priority for response activity.  The Combat Range Complex, 
Infiltration Course, and the Fort Belvoir North Area Child Development 
Center (CDC) sites have been returned to Fort Belvoir inventory with land 
use controls; and munitions training/disposal sites M-33 and M-34 have 
been cleared for Military Construction (MILCON) redevelopment. 

Fort Belvoir is one of many Department of Defense (DoD) military 
installations throughout the United States that is reviewed under the 
MRSPP. This protocol is used to prioritize former munitions response 
sites with a potential for unexploded ordnance, discarded military 
munitions or munitions constituents with regard to future actions. 
 
The MRSPP documents for Fort Belvoir are available for a 30-day public 
review period at https://home.army.mil/belvoir/index.php/. Please direct 
comments or questions to: 
 

Sybille R. Vega, Environmental Division Chief 
Directorate of Public Works (DPW) 
9430 Jackson Loop, Fort Belvoir, Virginia 22060 
e-mail: sybille.r.vega.civ@army.mil 

Environmental Restoration Program 
Directorate of Public Works (DPW) 
Fort Belvoir, Virginia 


